Dear Parents,

It has been such a wonderful time meeting with each family and seeing the joy on
your child’s face when they talk about being back at school or their successes with
remote learning. We really have seen students blossom since returning to school
and they are so excited to see their friends both remote and in person.

Report cards will be coming home with your child on Monday along with the winter
MAPS tests results and math standards report. We were very pleased with the
growth students had in all areas. It shows the work that they put in during remote
learning.

Next week, we will begin the Bullying Prevention curriculum. Please watch for
Homelinks that will be coming home or attached to the Religion/SEL google
classroom so you know what was discussed in class that day and can support and
practice the skills at home.

During religion time, we will be focusing on the Bullying Prevention, the Virtue of the
week (Obedience and the saint is Saint Juan Diego) and starting on Holy Week. This
week the students will be hearing the Legend of the Three Trees, making a lapbook,
and creating an art project to show their understanding. On asynchronous Friday,
the students will be learning about Palm Sundau.

The Usborne virtual book fair is still going on. It has been extended to Sunday, so
you still have a few days to order. The virtual flyer is attached to this email in case
you haven’t had a chance to check it out yet.

Only two more weeks until Easter Break!

Have a restful weekend,
Valerie Sheehan and Susan Smith



